March 15, 2022



Dear Eden Isle Customer,

Magnolia Water is proud to continue pursuing our mission of providing safe, reliable, and environmentally responsible water and wastewater utility services to the communities served by the Eden Isles Water System (Eden Isles). We are writing to provide an update on our work to increase the quality and safety of your drinking water.

As the chloramine disinfection system continues to be brought fully online, licensed operators will be monitoring water-color throughout the distribution system and making adjustments as necessary. We will continue to provide updates as they become available.

If you have any questions about this notice, please do not hesitate to contact Customer Support at 1-855-6438152 or at support@magnoliawateruoc.com. Thank you for the opportunity to continue serving you and your community. We look forward to providing safe, reliable, and environmentally responsible water resources for generations to come.

Sincerely,

Magnolia Water Utility Operating Company